
To: The Judiciary Committee 

Subject: LD 1109 An Act to Reduce Gun Violence Casualties in Maine by Prohibiting the 
Possession of Large-capacity Ammunition Feeding Devices. 

 

Good morning, Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and the Judiciary Committee. My 
Name is Craig Caffrey of Bowdoinham and I’ve written this testimony against LD 1109 An Act 
to Reduce Gun Violence Casualties in Maine by Prohibiting the Possession of Large-capacity 
Ammunition Feeding Devices. 

 

Reducing “gun violence” by restricting law-abiding citizens from purchasing or owning 
STANDARD capacity magazines will not lower or stop gun violence perpetrated by criminals. 
Criminals do not obey or respect the current laws as it is. If you want to lower “gun violence,” 
those perpetrating these crimes should not be allowed bail, receive maximum sentencing and/or 
have their sentences reduced. 

 

However, it’s easier for legislative extremists to go after law-abiding citizens to hinder and 
restrict their rights, not those who commit “gun violence.” 

 

This bill is an example of lawfare and legislative assaults on our Constitutional rights to keep and 
bear arms under both the federal and state Constitutions! 

 

I urge this committee to vote “OUGHT NOT TO PASS” on LD 1109 An Act to Reduce Gun 
Violence Casualties in Maine by Prohibiting the Possession of Large-capacity Ammunition 
Feeding Devices. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Craig Caffrey 

Bowdoinham 



Craig Caffrey
Bowdoinham
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To: The Judiciary Committee
Subject: LD 1109 An Act to Reduce Gun Violence Casualties in Maine by Prohibiting
the Possession of Large-capacity Ammunition Feeding Devices.
Good morning, Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and the Judiciary Committee. 
My Name is Craig Caffrey of Bowdoinham and I’ve written this testimony against 
LD 1109 An Act to Reduce Gun Violence Casualties in Maine by Prohibiting the 
Possession of Large-capacity Ammunition Feeding Devices.
Reducing “gun violence” by restricting law-abiding citizens from purchasing or 
owning STANDARD capacity magazines will not lower or stop gun violence 
perpetrated by criminals. Criminals do not obey or respect the current laws as it is. If 
you want to lower “gun violence,” those perpetrating these crimes should not be 
allowed bail, receive maximum sentencing and/or have their sentences reduced.
However, it’s easier for legislative extremists to go after law-abiding citizens to 
hinder and restrict their rights, not those who commit “gun violence.”
This bill is an example of lawfare and legislative assaults on our Constitutional rights 
to keep and bear arms under both the federal and state Constitutions!
I urge this committee to vote “OUGHT NOT TO PASS” on LD 1109 An Act to 
Reduce Gun Violence Casualties in Maine by Prohibiting the Possession of 
Large-capacity Ammunition Feeding Devices.
Thank you for your time,
Craig Caffrey
Bowdoinham


